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Robertson called to tell me that Air Force had approached
him for permission to declassify the conclusions of the "Report
of the Scientific Panel on Unidentified Flying Objects", which
03T organised in January 195.1* The request had com? to
Robertson from Maj. James F* Byrne of AFCftWOA (ext* 74903).
I told Robertson ve would examine the matter and MaJ. Byrne should
contact ms directly* I will take the necessary action on this on
my return.


